TEXAS PARKS AND WILDLIFE DEPARTMENT AND THE U.S. COAST GUARD
ARE CURRENTLY INVESTIGATING MULTIPLE CASES INVOLVING ILLEGAL
FISHING ACTIVITIES ALONG THE TEXAS/MEXICO BORDER. THESE
ACTIVITIES INCLUDE ILLEGAL LONG LINING, GILL NETTING, CRABBING,
HOOP NETTING, SHRIMPING, ETC. THE GULF OF MEXICO, RIO GRANDE
RIVER, FALCON LAKE, AND AMISTAD LAKE ARE INCLUDED IN THE
AFFECTED AREAS. THESE ACTS OF ILLEGAL AND UNREPORTED FISHING
ADVERSELY AFFECT BOTH THE RECREATIONAL AND COMMERCIAL
FISHING INDUSTRIES. ANY INFORMATION RELATED TO SUCH ILLEGAL
FISHING ACTIVITIES SHOULD BE REPORTED TO THE TEXAS PARKS AND
WILDLIFE DEPARTMENT OR THE U.S. COAST GUARD.
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